
Dear Viking Community,

Last weekend, we proudly graduated the class of 2024. They were
sent off with great pomp and circumstance surrounded by the
families, friends, and community members who helped them reach
this pivotal moment. As I told them at the ceremony, I am confident
they will go into the world and make our Viking community proud.

This week marks the last week of school and the start of summer. I
am so proud of the growth, determination, leadership, kindness, and
integrity I have seen in our students throughout the year. It’s been
an honor to serve as your superintendent. Have a wonderful and
restorative summer. I look forward to welcoming you back in
August.

Sincerely,
Dr. Kristine Michael, Superintendent
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